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Docket Optical System - Docket 06-NSHP-01 - Additional Comment regarding Revisions to

NSHPGuidebook

From:  Merideth Griffith <Merideth.Griffith@sunpowercorp.com>
To: "docket@energy.state.ca.us" <docket@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 1/5/2012 1:41 PM

Subject: Docket 06-NSHP-01 - Additional Comment regarding Revisions to NSHPGuidebook

CC: Le-Quyen Nguyen <Lgnguyen@energy.state.ca.us>, Blair Swezey

<Blair.Swezey@sunpowercorp.com>, Matt Brost <Matt.Brost@sunpowercorp.com>

Dear Staff,

SunPower would like to clarify our input with an additional comment to this docket to be added to our
previously submitted written comments submitted earlier today. The additional comment is as follows:

SunPower recommends the adoption of the proposed NSHP guidebook to continue per current scheduling, with
an adoption date of January 12, 2012. We support the Commission’s proposed changes, and look forward to

implementation which we believe will increase program success.
Thank you,

Merideth Griffith

SunPower Corporation

Manager, Project Administration — New Homes Division
5 Sierra Gate Plaza, Suite 300

Roseville, CA 95678

916-783-5300 ext 25211

www.sunpowercorp.com
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